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Date: April 26, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
We want to express our gratitude for your support in ensuring a smooth transition to on-campus 
learning for our students. It has been a pleasure to see our children engaged in joyful learning 
experiences both in and out of the classroom. We value and appreciate your active engagement 
with our staff during this week’s PTM.  We look forward to your continuous participation and support 
in our future events. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we had 30 Psychology students from Amity University on our 
school campus today, who have volunteered to create awareness of Autism and spread the 
message of acceptance and support among our secondary students.  

 
Our Cambridge assessments are currently underway, and our senior students will continue to 
receive additional support to strengthen their skills in specific subject areas.  
 
Please be aware that our external benchmark assessments are in progress and will take place 
throughout May and June. NGRT has already begun, and GL- PT Series for Math, Science and 
English is set to commence next week. This is a gentle reminder to ensure that your child/ren attend 
all upcoming examinations as per the schedule provided. It is significant to strive for 100% student 
attendance until the end of the term to guarantee your child’s academic success and progression to 
the next year. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Our school will be hosting walk-in interviews for individuals interested in joining our esteemed AUS 
family on Saturday, May 4th. If you or someone you know is qualified to apply for positions in 
Primary and Secondary teaching, we invite you to visit our school on that day between 9:00 AM and 
11:00 AM. 

 
Re-Registration for AY 2024-25 
The re-registration for Academic Year 2024-25 has started for a limited time from 15th April to 15th 
May 2024. Please take note of the following important points regarding re-registration: 
 

• Preference will be given to existing students for securing their places for the upcoming 
academic year. 

• The school re-registration fee is AED 500 per student. 

• Being there are limited seats for the buses, you can also book seat for the bus with Regal 
Bus Transport, through re-registration fee of AED 500, for the next academic year only when 
your fees for Arab Unity School is fully paid. 

• After the initial re-registration period, from 15th April 2024 to 14th May 2024, any remaining 
spots will be made available for new admissions. 

 
We kindly ask for your prompt attention to the outstanding balances and urge you to clear them at 
your earliest convenience to secure your child's place for the academic year 2024-25. 
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Activities Next week 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  
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